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December 

Thursday 7 th   ParentÓȭ Association Meeting ɀ 9am in Staffroom  

      Vermont Lions Club Xmas Cake/Pudding Orders Due  

      Fete Talent Quest 2.30pm ɀ 3.30pm  (Parents Welcome)  

Tuesday 12th   State Transition Morning ɀ Yr. 7 2018 &  

          Prep 2018 Students 9am ɀ 12.30pm 

Wednesday 13 th    Final School Banking Day  

      WaSPS Carols Evening ɀ 7pm 

Friday 15 th   Final Day Canteen 
Monday 18th   Whole School Movie 

Tuesday 19 th    Gr. 6 Graduation Evening  

Wednesday 20th   Gr. 5&6 Fun Day Excursion 

      Student Reports Go Home 

Thursday 21 st  Final Day Term 4 ɀ 3.30pm Dismissal  
Friday 22nd    Curriculum Day (School Council Approved) 

 

January 

Monday 29 th    Book Collection & Fee Payments  8.30am ɀ 3pm 

Tuesday 30th   Gr. 1 ɀ 6 Students Commence 

      Book Collection & Fee Payments from 8.30am 

 

February  

Thursday 1 st   Prep Students Commence 
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Compass 

On Tuesday all families received information relating to Compass and its 

implementation. You will have received an information booklet and letter which 

includes your personal user name and a temporary password. We encourage all 

parents to log into Compass to become familiar with the program. Students not 

attending can be logged through Compass on your phone or computer. If there have 

been changes to personal details they can also be altered using the Compass module.  

 

In the future, all administrative tasks will be completed using Compass for example 

attendance, payment of all fees, excursions, incursions, school reports and sporting. 

Thank you to the many families who have already logged onto Compass and changed 

personal details etc. If you have any questions or issues with Compass, ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŘƻƴΩǘ 

hesitate to contact the office. 

 

The Compass administrative package has been implemented into many schools and 

feedback from all members of the school communities has been outstanding. We very 

much look forward to introducing Compass to WASPS. 

 

Talent Quest 

The Talent Quest which was cancelled due to the weather on Fete day will now be held 

from 2.30p.m.-3.30p.m. on Thursday 7th December. We look forward to the 

performances and invite all parents and friends to come along and see the talent we 

have at WASPS.  

 

Meet and Greet Evening 

A big thank you to the many parents of our super preps for 2018 who came along to 

the Meet and Greet Evening on Tuesday. We now look forward to seeing all the 

children again at the Statewide Transition Day on Tuesday 12th December from 

9.30a.m.-12.30p.m. 



 

Choir to Arcare 

Tomorrow, weather permitting, our school choir will be walking to ARCARE to sing and 

perform for the residents, many of whom suffer from Dementia. This is one of the 

many highlights of the year as we get to share the joy of Christmas and entertain those 

that are less fortunate than ourselves. 

 

Have a great weekend everyone 

 

Wayne Macdonald 

Principal 
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Lyndall & Deb 

 
 
 

Booklists 
2018 Booklists were sent home on Tuesday with each student.  Please return 
them to the office as soon as possible for processing.  No payment is required 
until January 2018. 
 
Late Arrivals 
Please remember to sign your child in at the office if they are late for school.  If 
your child will not be attending school on any day, please either call the office 
on 9801 1900 or email drake.debra.aa@edumail.vic.gov.au  

 

 

GUITAR LESSONS  
We have a new Guitar Teacher at WASPS.  If you are 

interested in your child having Guitar Lessons, please 
call Frank Deak on 0403 051 993 or call at the office for 

an Enrolment Form.  
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HEARD THE 
 

Bookings are now open for our upcomingé 

January Vacation Care Program 
Please pop in and see us to collect your 2018 enrolment forms and 

January Vacation Care booking form. Spaces are limited and will fill up 

fast so please return your forms as soon as possible. 

You can request us to email a copy of the forms if you have not received 

them yet by sending an email to: 

oshc@wantirnasouthps.vic.edu.au 

Upcoming pupil free day 22nd December 2017 

We will be taking expressions of interest for Pupil Free Day bookings for 

the end of the year. If you would like care for this day please let us know 

ASAP as we need a minimum of 10 children to run the program. 

For more information on the Hive OSHC Program please call, text or email us 
Phone no:  0421 250 881 

Email: oshc@wantirnasouthps.vic.edu.au 
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We will be having our last meeting for the year on Thursday 7 th  December 
in the staffroom after the 9am bell. If anyo ne would like to come along we 
will be going through a wrap of this year and putting together a tentative 
calendar of events for next year.  

 
 

CANTEEN ROSTERS 
Monday 4th  Jenny Yek & Michelle Pancutt 
Tuesday 5th  Melissa Mackin 
Wednesday 6th  Karen Temple & Buzz Captains 
Thursday 7th  Olivia Gabert 
Friday 8th   Tara Buckle & Annette Free 
 

WASPS NEST  

 

Saturday 2nd  Manalal Family (4A) 
Sunday 3rd   Free Family (5A) 

 
 
 
Thank you for a great year of School Banking.  

 
 

 

 

We would like to thank all of our students who have participated in the CommBank 
School Banking program this year.  
 
Our final School Banking day for 2017 will be Wednesday 13th December. Any tokens 
that have not been redeemed this year can be used in 2018. 

 
 
 
 



 

 

  

  



 

 



 



 

ONLINE UNIFORM SHOP 
Order online at 

https://www.rhsports.com.au/shop/product/clothing/school  wear/wantirna south ps  

or visit the RHS Uniform Shop at  
Unit 12/100 New Street, Ringwood. Phone 9870 1377  

 Trading Hours ï Monday to Friday 9am to 5pm 
 

https://www.rhsports.com.au/shop/product/clothing/school
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